
Dear DSBN Elementary In-Person Learning Families: 

Today, the province announced that elementary schools across Ontario will be closed until January 25. 
Students enrolled in the DSBN Virtual School will not experience a change to their learning. 

While we know elementary students and staff were eager to be back to in-person learning, this decision 
was made to keep students, staff, and our Niagara community safe. 

What this means for in-person elementary learners 

The closure extension means that your child will continue daily learning with their homeroom teacher, 
engaging in synchronous, asynchronous, and independent learning. You will still be able to contact your 
home school principal, and your child’s homeroom teacher is still available to answer your questions. 

 


